
 
BOARD OF FAIR COMMISSIONERS 

Fair Board Retreat 
 

GEODIS Park 
501 Benton Avenue 
Nashville, TN 37203 

 

Saturday, November 4, 2023 at 12:30pm 
 
 

Parking is available in lot 9 with entry off Bransford Avenue 
Security screening will be required 

 
** Board Meetings usually occur on the SECOND Tuesday of the month** 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
1. Meeting Called to Order – Chair, Jasper Hendricks 

  
2. General Discussion  

 
3. Meeting Adjourned 

    
Board Commissioners 

 Jasper Hendricks (Chair), Todd Hartley (Vice-Chair), Anthony Owens, and Diego Eguiarte 

To request accommodation, contact Kristi Harris, The Fairgrounds Nashville, P.O. Box 40208, Nashville, TN 37204 
Phone: (615) 862-8980 option #7, email: kristi.harris@nashville.gov.(615) 862-8980       Fax (615) 862-8992             

www.thefairgrounds.com 

mailto:kristi.harris@nashville.gov
http://www.thefairgrounds.com/

